Dear IWA member, water professionals and friends,

| hope this email finds you and those close to you well. These are truly unusual and
challenging times across the globe. The crisis is impacting daily lives everywhere and is
causing a lot of uncertainty, as we are all trying to deal with the immediate issues and to
understand what the long-term consequences might be for ourselves, our families, our

organisations and our communities — not least the global one.

Our IWA family gets together regularly, in numerous countries across the globe. To ensure
the safety of all, we have postponed a number of events — from our Strategic Council meeting
in Paris to several of our conferences, including those of our Specialist Groups. Please follow

our website www.iwa-network.org for regular updates on new dates. And rest assured, we

are working diligently with our members and event organisers to monitor and review the
situation and to develop contingency plans for different scenarios. This will ensure that our

members can continue to inspire change towards a water-wise world.

This period of reflection is also an opportunity to inspire new ways of reaching out to and
working with our membership. We will be looking at new opportunities to engage with you in

a digital manner to ensure that we stay connected and continue to service your needs.



What we have come to experience is that working together can indeed take place virtually. |
am sure that many of you are experiencing that now on a daily basis. We were already in
the process of improving our digital proposition. That is now more important than ever. We
want to ensure our community stays connected on an ongoing basis and you can do so

through our reqular newsletters, which | encourage you to sign up to.

Finally, | am writing this from my home, which has been my office for the past two days. | am
certainly feeling the impact of all that is going on, as | am sure you all are too. Although the
world will definitely change in many ways after this, let's hope we at least will be able to

return to some kind of normality soon.

For now, | would like to wish you, your business colleagues, your communities and your
families good wishes and resilience in the time to come. Stay well and, in case you have any
guestions, please do not hesitate to contact me or send us an emalil

to members@iwahg.org.

Our global team are always glad to be at your service!
Sincerely,
Kala Vairavamoorthy

CEO, IWA
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